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Security Advisory

 
            A credible threat input has been received suggesting a possible attack on Indian Embassy 
properties and on Indians in general in the near future. As per the information received, some 
 anti-Indian agents are attempting to map the locations of Indians working in Kabul, their place 
of stay, office address, etc. Such agents could even approach to Indians stationed in Kabul in the 
guise of security personnel and ask them for their identity cards, home and office address, etc. on 
the pretext of enhancing their security. They may even produce ID Cards, possibly forged, of one 
or the other Government security agency. 
 
2.         Keeping this in mind, all Indian nationals in Kabul are advised to be extra vigilant in 
general and in particular if individuals claiming to be representatives of Government security 
agencies  approach  them for  personal  details. Should  any  Indian  national  encounter  such  an 
incident, they should immediately inform the Indian Embassy at the earliest to cross-check or 
take up the matter with the concerned relevant authorities.
 
3.         Another input suggests that targeting of Indian interests and nationals by AGEs to time 
with the upcoming August 15 Independence Day may also be expected. Though local security 
authorities are themselves alert to this possibility, extra vigilance on this count is also strongly 
advised over the coming days.    
     
4.         This advisory is being issued to keep the addressees conscious of security threats in the 
interest of abundant caution and not over-react in the form of panic, fear or indiscretion vis-a-vis 
the media.
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